
January 22, 2014 Public Hearing/TC Zoning Ordinance 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Calumet 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Town of 

Calumet Town Board on Wednesday, January 22, 2014 beginning at 7:00 PM at the Town 

of Calumet Town Hall, located at W2104 County Road HH, Malone, WI to consider action 

on adoption of the Town of Calumet Zoning Ordinance. The purpose of the public hearing 

is to accept public comments on the Town of Calumet Zoning Ordinance text and map. 

Please note that a quorum of the Town of Calumet Planning Commission may also be 

present for the Public Hearing. 

 

Interested parties may make arrangements with Town Clerk, Mary Casper, to obtain a 

copy of the ordinance by calling 920-898-4116 or by e-mailing kmcasper@charter.net. A 

copy of the ordinance is also posted on the town’s web site at www.townofcalumet.com. 

 

During the Public Hearing, the public is invited to speak on the Zoning Ordinance. Written 

comments may be submitted to the Town Clerk until conclusion of the Public Hearing and 

will become part of the record, The Public Hearing shall be closed when all interested 

parties in attendance have had an opportunity to offer comment. 

 

Upon the close of the Public Hearing, a meeting of the Town of Calumet Board shall be 

called to order. The Town Board will take action on the Zoning Ordinance following the 

Public hearing. 

 

 

Mary Casper, Clerk 

Town of Calumet 

 
Dated this 9th day of January, 2014. 

 


